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Wednesday 15 September 2021 
 
Dear Parents 
 
Harvest Festival – Friday 15 October 2021 
Our Harvest celebrations this year will again support the One Can Trust, which supports many families in 
the High Wycombe area. The Trust are relying on local schools, such as Hughenden, to boost their stock to 
enable them to provide food for every day of the week. 
 
EYFS and KS1 will be having their celebration in school. 
 
KS2 (Yrs 3, 4, 5 and 6) will walk to St Michael and All Angels Church in Hughenden Park for their Harvest 
Festival service. The service will begin at 2.00 pm and we estimate that children can be collected from the 
church from 3.00 pm which will give those parents collecting younger siblings, time to get back to 
Hughenden Primary School. Please let us know if this causes you a problem. Staff will be walking children 
back to school for After School Club. 
 
We will be collecting for the One Can Trust charity and we are very happy to accept any tinned/ambient 
products only rather than fresh produce which may spoil before it is collected, from Monday 11 October. 
 
Thank you in advance for your support. 
 
Yours Sincerely  
 

Miss J E Garlick 
Interim Headteacher 
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